
HB 1552 -- STANDARD PRIOR AUTHORIZATION FORM

SPONSOR: Neely

By January 1, 2017, this bill requires the Department of Insurance,
Financial Institutions and Professional Registration to develop a
standard prior authorization form that is required to be used by
all health carriers offering policies of insurance in Missouri.

This bill is the same as HB 911 (2015).


